
IB Environmental works with organizations looking to improve watershed management, 

address equity issues for limited-income water utility customers, and encourage climate 

change mitigation by making green practices and jobs more economically viable. 

 Facilitate activities of 
different funding sources 
in Georgia 

 Help nonprofit groups 
and local governments fill 
gaps in resources to 
create winning funding 
applications  

 Convene and facilitate 
quarterly meetings to 
connect funding 
programs and applicants 

 Facilitating communities 
to fully develop and 
finish their stormwater 
and green infrastructure 
projects using a holistic 
watershed approach  

 Work with groups to 
develop proposals and 
strategies to facilitate 
water resource protection 

 Promote relationships 
among groups to move 
water projects forward 

 Strengthening community 
water systems by shoring 
up their financial and 
managerial capacity 

 Leveraging the resources 
unique to the Caribbean, 
without depleting those 
resources. 

 Facilitating youth to 
explore environmental 
careers, or simply be 
greener citizens  

 Work with local utilities 
and their partners to 
develop and improve 
customer assistance 
programs (CAPs) 

 Design CAPs that ensure 
water services are well-
funded but also accessible 
to limited-income 
customers 

 Work on policies related 
to affordability at the 
state and national levels  

Funding Sources 
Water Affordability & 

Equity 
Stormwater & Watershed 

Management 

Caribbean Water 
Management 

Past Performances 

 Georgia Environmental Finance Authority (GEFA) – Funders Forum 

 Valor Water – Customer Affordability 

 Greater Cincinnati Water Works, OH – Customer Affordability 

(Subcontractor)  

 South Bend Water Works, IN – Customer Affordability (Subcontractor) 

 Chattooga Conservancy, GA – Warwoman Creek Watershed Management 

 The Severn Companies, Multi-Family and Apartment Housing – Water 

Affordability 

 The River Network - Water Finance Training Series  

Differentiators 

 More than 16 years of experience  

 Deeply connected with industry resources 

and information 

 Small size of business offers flexibility to our 

clients 

 Experience working with a broad range of 

organizations: state, local government/

utilities and nonprofits  

 Minority woman-owned business  

Capability Statement www.ibenvironmental.com 

Core Competencies 

DUNS: 067251121 CAGE Code: 866A5 

NAICS Codes: 541620, 541611 

Certifications: Disadvantage Business 

Enterprise (DBE) – Vendor ID Code: 16090  

Contact:  

Stacey Isaac Berahzer 

1000 Parkwood Cir 
Atlanta GA 30339 

(P) 770-509-3887 (F) 770-509-9539 

Email: stacey@ibenvironmental.com  

mailto:stacey@ibenvironmental.com

